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DATE PRESCRIPTION WRITTEN AND REFILL EDIT 
CHANGE 

 

Effective April 9, 2021, there will be a change to the existing refill 
limitations. 
 
Due to COVID-19 and to align with the Medicare Part D plans, 
original prescriptions or refills for non-controlled substances, with a 
date of service within 12 months from the date the prescription was 
written, will be considered for reimbursement.  
 
 

 A maximum of 11 refills can be submitted using the same 
prescription number if the prescription has refill authorization and 
the refills do not exceed 12 months from the date the prescription 
was written. 

 
 
Schedule II, III, IV, V medications are not included in this change. The 
refill limits for these medications remain unchanged. 

 
 

 
 
 

Questions may be directed to PACE Provider Services at 
 

1-800-835-4080. 


